
From: Stephen Sweet
To: pbscommissions
Subject: CDP_2018-0003
Date: Monday, August 12, 2024 9:36:15 AM

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

This is regarding public hearing for CDP 2018-0003 August 22, 2024 at 10:00 am.
 Before any further work is performed on the proposed fence I am requesting that a fence line survey be performed
to confirm the fence location.

Regards,
Stephen Sweet
34550 Sunset way.
530 520-7780
Sent from my iPad
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